
Changes to the Board of For the Love of Grace 
 

It is with sad hearts that we announce that Mike Vail, our treasurer has decided not to  serve 

another term on our board. 

 

Our board now consists of the following members: 

 

Lisa Maille:  President 

Thomas Ashley:  Vice President 

Monica Wiggins:  Secretary 

Nancy Stewart:  Volunteer Coordinator 

Jennifer Heath:  Board Member 

 

We are in need of a treasurer and ideally one more board member to serve.  Please prayer-

fully consider if God may be calling you to serve on the board of For the Love of Grace.  If 

you would like more information please e-mail info@loveofgrace.org 

Baby Gracia’s Anniversary 
 

On January 20 it marked the 7th anniversary of Gracia Maille’s arrival into 
Heaven.  God called the founder of For the Love of Grace to start this  

organization soon after her death to help families who were experiencing  
similar things.  It humbles us greatly to see how God has used this to help so 

many others.  Though our hearts are sad, God makes beauty come from ashes.  
We anxiously await the day when we will be with her in heaven. 

“Blessed be the God and Father of our Lord Jesus Christ, the Father of mercies and God 
of all comfort, who comforts us in all our tribulation, that we may be able to comfort 

those who are in any trouble, with the comfort with which we ourselves are comforted by 
God. For as the sufferings of Christ abound in us, so our consolation also abounds 

through Christ.” 

 

2 Corinthians 1:3-5 



Tea Party Fundraiser 
 

Our Tea Party Fundraiser is coming up!  Please save the date of May 10th from 1-3 in 
the afternoon so you can attend!  In previous years, we have charged $10 a ticket, but 
we have felt God calling us to make this fundraiser by donation.  Please give what you 

feel led to give when you come. 
 

We have a new location this year: 
Skyview Presbyterian Church 

251 Sterne Blvd. 
Centennial, CO  80122 

 
We will have tea, food, entertainment, fellowship, doorprizes, and more!  Please feel 

free to invite anyone that may want to come! 
 

It is important that you RSVP so that we have enough food for everyone!  RSVP to 
monica@loveofgrace.org 

 
If you are willing to volunteer, host a table, or have any questions please e-mail 

monica@loveofgrace.org. 
 

We can’t wait to see you there! 
 
 



How Can You Help? 

 
There are many ways you can help us stand with these families that 

are going through hardship due to a hospitalized child or one with an 

on-going illness. 
 

♦ Support us by searching the internet, shopping online, or eating out. Go to 

http://www.goodsearch.com and designate For the Love of Grace as your 

charity. 

 

♦ Donate Money: Donations are tax deductible 

 

♦ Come to one of our events : We have various fundraisers throughout the year. 

 

♦ Donate gas, food, or gift cards : The families we assist incur travel and food 

costs as they are going to and from the hospital each day. 

 

♦ Volunteer (ongoing, a few times, or just once) : Contact us to find out what 

you may be able to help out with.  Some examples are volunteering at Painting 

Outreaches at the Children’s Hospital, volunteering at our Celebration of Life, 

volunteering at our Tea Party or other fundraisers held throughout the year.  

Right now, this is a huge need for our organization and we would love your 

help!!! 

 

♦ Donate Talents : We can use you! 

 

♦ Donate space for a fundraiser 

 

♦ Donate things that can be auctioned or sold 

 

♦ Become a corporate donor 

 

♦ Pray for us and the families we are helping 

 

♦ Sign up to help with our Meals program:  you will be notified when a family in 

the hospital is in need of meals. 

 
A new command I give you: Love one another. As I have loved you, so you 

must love one another.  
John 13:34 



Contact Us: 

 

Website:  http://www.loveofgrace.org 

 

Email:  info@loveofgrace.org 

 

Facebook Page:  For the Love of Grace 

http://www.facebook.com/

groups/88517908795/#!/pages/For-the-

Love-of-Grace/223923657626560 

 

Phone:  (720) 334-8511  

 

Mailing Address: 

For the Love of Grace 

PO Box 390492  

Denver, CO 80239 

Upcoming Events 
 

Various Dates – Painting Days at 

Children’s Hospital 

 

5/3 – Board Meeting at Daniels 

Fund 

 

5/10 – Tea Party from 1-3 (see 

second page for more details) 

 

6/28 – Fundraiser at Fro Yo Spot 

in Parker, Aurora, and Littleton 

 

8/9 – Celebration of Life 

 

9/13-9/14 – Littleton Festival 

 

TBD in October – Fundraiser 

Dinner 

 

December – Christmas Adopt a 

Family Outreach 

 

12/6 – Global Bazaar 


